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The Boutique is holding its grand opening in person at noon on Thursday, Oct. 5 and Friday,

Oct. 6. The online store will re-open at 7 a.m. and will operate 24 hours a day, seven days a

week until Dec. 1 at 5 p.m.

The grand opening will have events such as "pick a discount" from our tree of leaves for up

to 20 per cent off their purchase, plus some treats and other fun fall festivities. The Boutique

has a brand-new collection of clothing, including two new brands and a large selection of

accessories. The Boutique will continue to offer a selection of pre-loved / gently used

merchandise throughout the semester.

Hours of the Boutique for the semester are as follows:

Tuesday to Thursday – Noon to 6 p.m.

 Friday – Noon to 4 p.m.

Shop online 24/7 from Oct. 5 to Dec. 1
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